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We have six  classes to exchange  students with Italy, Cyprus and İceland. It was very
exciting and extraordinary way for our students to know someone abroad. They like doing
this work so much.

All the writings are not very clear to understand. They can not notice some names and
confused about the gender, but this is making this work enjoyable.

By the help of the letters and their imagination they draw the pictures of their new friends
and wait for their drawings inquisitorially. Some of the drawings  really resemble each other.

At the end of this work I think it will be good to have an online meeting to introduce
themselves. May be it can be possible to develop their friendship.

Here are some beautiful examples.













We decided to exchange the originals nex TPM.

Thank you the students and the teachers for their effort on this work.


